
 

From: Shelley Armstrong   
Sent: April-18-19 8:55 AM 
To: Shelley Armstrong   
Subject: Education Development Charge Rate Change - Greater Essex County District School Board 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please be advised that the Greater Essex County District School Board has made a change in its 
Education Development Charge (“EDC”) for both the City of Windsor and, the County of Essex and 
Township of Pelee. 
 
Effective Monday April 22, 2019, the residential EDC rate will be increasing to $605 for both the City of 
Windsor by-law and the County of Essex and Township of Pelee by-law. 
 
Regards, 
 

Shelley Armstrong, CPA, CA | Superintendent of Business and Treasurer  

Greater Essex County District School Board | 
451 Park Street West | Windsor, ON | N9A 5V4 

 


